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· School building – Robertsons and Aberdeenshire are continuing to investigate further fencing of the astro-turf.
· Shoot Bamboo photographs – do we book again for class photos in term 3?
· Eilidh Whytock’s post is being advertised as a full time permanent post (if we end up with too many staff when she returns then surplus staff would be moved to another local school). Marisa Rhodes post is also being advertised as she is moving abroad. Mr Ewan Smith from the Academy now working with both P5,6,7 classes (alternate weeks). Jade Aitkenhead (MA3 student) has started in P1,2 and will spend a couple of days in nursery too. Gillian Bowie is our new Pupil Support Worker for Meldrum Cluster who will work with various pupils.
· Investigating The Book People for next parents evening as there is generally more of a selection and at cheaper prices (Scholastic Book Fair made £384.40)
· Zoolab was well received
· Cyrenians – children asked some really good questions
· Road Safety Magic show – P1-3 enjoyed (we were joined by children from Easterfield and Fisherford too)
· Library group meeting today was cancelled due to JS off – will rescedule
· Peter Pan on Thursday 8th for all school children
· Children in Need on 16th November – info to follow from Pupil Council
· [bookmark: _GoBack]Homework – have spoken to staff and they are also keen to look at so we will progress this.

Development Plan Updates:
SQUIP and detailed development plans provided for those interested in reading.


